
COVID-19 INFORMATION

The safety of customers and staff of 
Alberta business is a priority.

That’s why this business is committed to: 

OPEN FOR 
BUSINESS 
AND KEEPING 
ALBERTANS 
SAFE

alberta.ca/covid19

Cleaning regularly, especially in high traffic areas

Wiping down and disinfecting surfaces

Providing access to hand sanitizer

Encouraging staff to stay home and away from 
others if sick

Stay informed on how you can protect yourself 
and others from novel coronavirus.


